

April 28, 2014

Alandren Etlantus, P.E.
Bohannan Huston Inc.
7500 Jefferson NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87107


Re:	Mirehaven Improvements Grading Plan 
Engineer’s Stamp Date 4-15-14 (H09D017D)

Dear Ms. Etlantus,

	Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 4-15-14, the above referenced plan meets the requirements for Grading Permit.  The site is approved for Grading Permit when the Erosion and Sediment Control Plain is approved.

[bookmark: _GoBack]	
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.
					
				Sincerely,

							
				Curtis Cherne, P.E.
				Principal Engineer, Hydrology
				Planning Dept.



C:	e-mail - Brian Patterson, P.E., Kevin Patton, P.E., Shahab Biazar
